
NOTICE OF HEARING 

December 6, 2022 

Dear Committee Member: 

On Tuesday, December 13, 2022, the Subcommittee on Intelligence and Counterterrorism 
will hold a hearing entitled, “Examining the Operations of the Office of Intelligence and Analysis.” 
The Committee will meet at 10:00 a.m. EST in 310 Cannon and via Cisco WebEx.  Witnesses will 
be by invitation only. 

This event will be streamed live at homeland.house.gov and on YouTube.  

https://homeland.house.gov/
https://homeland.house.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChdT2snPVxfp2m8n4VDdMag
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChdT2snPVxfp2m8n4VDdMag

